
An Ecological Calendar – Connected with Laudato-Si – 2016 – 2020 
 
I have been doing some research to see if there is anything new with regards to 
calendar reform talk.  I have known that there has been a generally growing talk of how 
"climate change" has been impacting the seasons with agricultural calendars around the 
world.  I have been watching this to see if it is gaining traction in a significant way on 
more serious global levels, especially as it pertains to religious discussions, etc .  
 
It has been hard to research because calendar reform has been moving underground 
with a new language and vocabulary making it difficult to track which I believe is the 
enemy's design.   
 
I have found some things that I believe are significant and have enclosed the links here. 
There are serious discussions among the science authorities regarding the need for an 
"Ecological Calendar" for the changing of the seasons due to climate change to meet 
the demands of humanity in the world we live in.  RCC puts teeth in this idea indirectly 
with updating the catechism for "eco sins"...very serious when you see the language 
quoted in one of the links of the American Jesuits Review. 
 
Furthermore, the pope just released a new book in October 2019 that addresses all of 
this that clearly paves the road to a reformed idea that would receive a "ecological 
calendar".  He is mixing more and more the idea of ecology with theology"... an 
ecological conversion". 
 
I have included a link that was an article done in 2016 by the National Catholic Reporter 
blog column titled, "Please, leave easter on nature's time".  In the article Archbishop of 
Canterbury Justin Welby is quoted saying, "Easter is about living in nature’s time".  He 
is very much encouraging a fixed easter unity.  
 
While some of this maybe things we have been hearing talked about before, there is 
new more vitalized discussions about this from this angle in a more public way we have 
not seen before.  It is very impacting is when you put it all together, making for a pattern 
that clearly demonstrates movements that have been underground and are surfacing 
more and more out in the open.  The enemy has had to change his approach to keep it 
growing in silence and it is quite something to see this being put together this way.  But 
we are to be vigilant to watch and see the steady trend of events so we are not 
surprised. 
 
I've also enclosed an article that discusses how to support the eco revolution that 
Laudato-Si talks about. It also was expressed it is hoped that the worship of "seasons of 
creation" would become part of the liturgical calendar. 
 
We have known that prophecy is understood at the time of its fulfillment....we know that 
inspiration points out that disasters one after another will become more and more 
frequent and that the world will see this as out of favor with God and must 'come back 
into favor' with Him through Sunday worship. We are seeing this before our very eyes 



but I think few of us, if any, fathomed Sunday legislation would be moving in this current 
this way! 
 
It is amazing that as we see this discussion of climate change and ecology becoming a 
serious one to include threatenings by the pope and then also see the paired discussion 
of theology and 'eco sins' while we see the calamities one after another happening.  We 
must be able to put these discussions together with these disasters in even more clarity 
as never before! K. McKay – January 30, 2020 
 
https://seasonofcreation.com/calendar/ 
 
https://catholic-sf.org/news/vatican-speaker-how-catholics-can-join-popes-climate-
revolution 
 
https://www.ncronline.org/news/earthbeat/eco-catholic/nurturing-our-ecological-
spirituality-season-creation 
 
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5906504/ 
 
https://ecommons.cornell.edu/handle/1813/59457 
 
https://www.researchgate.net/publication/276175447_Indigenous_ecological_calendars
_define_scales_for_climate_change_and_sustainability_assessments 
 
https://www.americamagazine.org/faith/2019/11/15/pope-francis-catechism-will-be-
updated-define-ecological-sins 
 
https://cruxnow.com/vatican/2019/10/vatican-releases-book-compiling-popes-theology-
of-ecology/ 
 
https://zenit.org/articles/a-true-theology-of-ecology-in-a-new-book-of-pope-francis/ 
 
https://www.catholicnewsagency.com/news/pope-francis-the-world-needs-an-
ecological-conversion-86993 
 
There is a Global Catholic Movement that would like to see Laudato Si' vitalized.  They 
are very serious. 
 
https://cafod.org.uk/content/download/30269/345592/version/3/file/GCCM%20Eco-
Parish%20Guide%20English.pdf 
 
https://www.ecocalendar.info 
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